
  
Beirut, May 24, 2010 
O/Ref.: ACIL16/2010 
 
 
 
 
Dear ACI Lebanon member, 
 
Subject: 2010 Backgammon dinner 
 
You are cordially invited along with your spouse (wife/husband) to the 
backgammon dinner that will take place on Friday, 4th of June 2010 at 8:30 PM 
at "Ô Bar – Café d'Orient", Ain el Mreisseh (facing Vendôme Intercontinental 
Hotel). 
 
During this event, prizes will be presented to the winners of first and second 
places in each tournament: Frangieh and Mahbousseh. 
 
As the restaurant's management requires a firm commitment to pay for the 
reserved number of attendees, you are kindly requested to inform us by email 
to secretariat@acilebanon.com, the names of the confirmed attendees and 
mention if the member's spouse will come along, to enable us make 
guaranteed reservations accordingly.  
 
We would highly appreciate receiving your reservations the soonest possible, 
but latest by Tuesday, 1st of June 2010 at 12:00 PM in order to comply 
with imposed time restraint. 
 
Looking forward to spend a wonderful time all together, 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Elie CHAMI  Nakhlé KHONEISSER 
Secretary  President 
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